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At the beginning of the year my family and I moved from New Zealand, where I gained extensive 
Board experience. I was a member of the Kidsfirst Kindergarten Board for 4 years before taking on 
the role of Board Chair for a year. Kidsfirst Kindergartens is a not for profit organisation with over 
70 kindergartens throughout the South Island of New Zealand, the largest Kindergarten 
Association there, and the second largest in New Zealand. I was also Board Chair for a year at the 
local school attended by my children. 

I have a background in marketing and PR working in various senior roles for a number of large UK 
financial institutions before having children. I currently work for an international real estate firm 
focusing on raising the profile of the company and lead generation. I am mum to 3 children, 2 of 
whom are at Mount Pleasant Primary School. 

I am looking forward to being a part of the MPPS Board, working with my fellow members and 
being part of this wonderful whole school community. 

 


